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5th November 2012

FROM PETER DAVID 
TO SPONSOR KATRIN
Dear Sponsor Katrin,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from Peter David!
Your foster son Peter is doing well, an active boy, a scout boy and also an acrobat who does it well. Peter is doing well with his education promising to join new class next year 2013.
Peter and his group of acrobats went for competition with other schools and Little Bees brought a trophy for performing well. All Little Bees children were very happy, danced and enjoyed the acrobatic trophy.

Peter was also happy with his group coming and enjoying with victory. We also celebrated teachers and staffs. 
For the past three months Peter has been healthy without any problem.

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

